

## **COMMUNIQUE**

25<sup>th</sup> September 2020

## **Dear Staff**

Following ongoing recommendations by the Department of Health, UniSey has decided that it is now MANDATORY to wear a face mask when entering the Reception area and KONPA Office on all of our campuses.

Furthermore, in the instance that social distancing measures are difficult to maintain and should there be fifteen or more people present for any classes, events, meetings or training sessions held at the University of Seychelles, it is MANDATORY to wear a face mask.

All these measures will be effective from Monday 28th September 2020.

Thank you for your cooperation.

**UniSey Management**